Republic of the Philippines
COMMISSION ON AUDIT
: 8 Regional Office No. VIIL

4/ Leyte Government Center, Candahug, Palo Leyte

NOTICE TO PROCEED

June 1, 2022

MR. JONATHAN Y. DORADO
Authorized Representative

Toyota Tacloban, Leyte, Inc.

Brgy. 71, Naga-Naga, Maharlika Highway
Tacloban City, Leyte 6500

Dear Sir:
The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to
Toyota Tacloban, Leyte, Inc. that work may commence on the Procurement of Service

Vehicle (IB No. G-2022-01) in accordance with the technical specifications of the contract.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall perform the services under the terms and
conditions stipulated in the agreement and in accordance with the implementation schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to this Office.

ATTY. ARNEC ' BJARANILLA
Officer-in-CRarge , .

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on

Name of the Authorized Representative

Authorized Signature @W\C




